5/20/23 - ENGINE/DIVE 8

Good Afternoon,

| wanted to express my appreciation to Station 8 for attending our Water Safety event at the North Arundel
Aquatic Center. We hope you enjoyed the experience, and we would be incredibly grateful for any feedback
you have for us.

We had 188 people in total, and both children and adults were overjoyed when they left. The knowledge they
gained is invaluable, and I'm so glad we were able to present water safety in an engaging manner that they will
remember.

We could not have had a successful Water Safety Day without your help. Our team could not be more grateful,
and we look forward to continuing this relationship.

Kind regards,

Melinda Malesick

Recreation and Parks

North Arundel Aquatic Center
Assistant Director
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APPRECIATION FOR
CAPE ST. CLAIRE RESPONDERS

Dear Chief Wolford,

| am writing to thank the fine men and women of the Cape VFW.

A recent storm upturned a large hemlock in my yard. The tree landed on high power lines and caused
much arcing. The lines were low and dangling.

BGE was overwhelmed and required 5 days to assist me. Not so of the first responders from the Cape.
They were on the scene immediately and offered support several times throughout this ordeal. At one
point my yard was set on fire from burning branches. Cape St. Claire responded again.

| am so thankful to live in a community that is supported by these caring professionals. | wanted to
share my appreciation with them and you.

Sincerely,

Pam Collett
Pleasant Plains Rd.
St. Margarets

ANNE ARUNDEL

CAPE ST. CLAIRE
VOL. FIRE CO.



5/9 /2023 - MU5

William P Rose

Comments/Questions:

| would like to commend the two medics that picked up a lady in Millersville last Tuesday, these two
minutes were very respectful and very professional like to personally thank them.
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